
	

	

Introduction	from	Jeannine	Anderson		

We	meet	at	7pm	on	the	first	
Tuesday	of	month,	except	for	July,	
August,	&	January	at	
The	First	Baptist	Church	Hall,		
30	Pierce	Street,	East	Greenwich,	
RI	02818		

All	are	welcome!!!	

Nancy Moretti and I will serve as Interim Co-Presidents to serve out the remainder of Ann Bianchi's 
term of office.  Ann went above and beyond the call of duty during her tenure and we will miss her 
drive, leadership, flair and ability to get things done.  When the summer was over and Ann returned to 
her teaching job, she found that there were some new time-consuming aspects to deal with and found 
herself overextended and had to pare down her outside schedule in order to be able to take care of 
the needs of her "first" job.  However, all is not lost.  We are happy to say that Ann will be around to 
help in any way she can, advise us and cheer us on.  That's a good thing. 
 
The older club members know both of us. For the newer members, Nancy served as President for four 
years and I followed her as President for the next three years.  We probably have done every job in the 
club and we both love the club and want to see it continue.  We will need your help and enthusiasm to 
keep it going.  So, when we ask for volunteers, please raise your hand or contact us.  We are entering 
our 60th year...that's a long time and it happened because people cared enough to keep it going.  It 
cannot continue if the same people are in charge.  New blood is needed to keep it vital.  If you have 
any ideas for future art shows, plein air venues, workshops, social events, trips, presenters, etc., 
please feel free to contact us to discuss the possibilities.  Don't be shy.  The future of the club rests in 
your hands. 
 
A sign-up sheet for hospitality (bringing in the goodies) will be circulated at the November meeting for 
February through June 2019.  If anyone would like us to go back to having coffee with our goodies, we 
could do that if we have volunteer(s) come forward to make the coffee.  There is a "recipe" taped to 
the coffee maker to make measuring simple.  The December meeting, which is a social event (no 
presenter), everyone is asked to bring in a goodie to put on our hospitality table.  More on that later. 
 
Jeannine Anderson 



 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

	
	

Officers	and	Committees		
	
Interim	Co-Presidents:	Nancy	Moretti,	nmisfk@aol.com		and	
	
		 	 									Jeannine	Anderson,	imjeannine@yahoo.com
	 	 	 	 										
Treasurer:	Ronald	Joseph,	rpjoseph@hotmail.com	
	
Financial	Secretary:	Nancy	Nielsen,	nwnielsen@gmail.com	
	 	 	 								
Corresponding	and	Recording	Secretary:		 	 	
	 																							Nancy	Moretti,	nmisfk@aol.com	
Publicity:	Tom	Dundin,	tomdundin@dundin.com	 	
	 	 	 	 	
Website:	Sharon	Eisman	
																	sharon@star-designs.com	
	
Art	Shows/Exhibits:	Jeanine	Anderson	
	 	 	 	 	
Programs:	Aileen	Quinn,	Tom	Dundin	
	 	 	aileenmquinn@icloud.com	
	 	 	tomdundin@dundin.com	
Membership:	Rosemarie	Manson		 	 	 	 					

rosemariemanson@me.com	
Newsletter:	Rosemarie	Manson	
	 	 			
Scholarship:	Anna	Sullivan,	annarosesullivan@juno.com	 																								
	 											June	Flori,	junefrances@verizon.net	
	
Sunshine:	Rita	Williams,	paintingsbyrita@aol.com	 									
	
Hospitality:	Uncertain	at	this	time	
	
Directors:	Debbie	Calabro,	debbiecalabro1@gmail.com	
	 								Joyce	Neville,	mneville0948@gmail.com	

		 									Nancy	Moretti,	nmisfk@aol.com	
	
	
	

Dan	Lake:	

						Paintings	and	Processes	
					
							https://www.dlake.net	
 
 
 

Thank	you	to	our	members	who	
have	offered	to	bring	in	‘goodies’	
for	us	to	share.	
		
November:	L.Eastman,	P.Rivelli,	
B.Silva,	I.Luchka	
	
December:	We	invite	all	members	
to	bring	in	something	for	our	
holiday	celebration.	



 
 

 
 
 

Opportunities	to	Exhibit	
	

Our	Annual	Artist	Member	Show	
November	2018	at	Cranston	Library	

	
Location:	Cranston	Public	Library,	Sockanosset	Cross	Road,	Cranston	
	
Hang	Date:	Saturday,	October	27,	2018	from	10:00	-	12:00.	
	
Opening	Reception	and	Award	Ceremony:	Sunday,	November	18,	2018	from	
2:00	-	4:00	PM	
	
Take	Down	Date:	Saturday,	November	24,	2018	from	9:00	am	to	5:00	PM.	
	
See	email	sent	to	members	for	further	information.	
	
Thank	you.	Debbie	and	Nancy	

	
From	Tessa	Freas,	Jamestown	Arts	Center:	
	
East	Greenwich	Art	Club,	
	
Collage	enables	artists	to	expand	the	boundaries	of	materials	and	question	cultural	
norms	and	concepts	of	aesthetics.		
	
The	Jamestown	Arts	Center	is	welcoming	collage	artwork	submissions	in	our	juried	
exhibition	"Cut	and	Paste",	with	one	piece	being	selected	per	artist	accepted.	
	
Accepted	pieces	will	be	displayed	in	our	large	gallery	from	March	14	to	April	20,	2019.	
Visit	www.jamestownartcenter.org/events	to	submit	applications	and	find	more	
information.	Submissions	will	be	accepted	online	until	Dec.	1	2018.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	time	and	consideration.	Feel	free	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	
questions.		
	
tessa@jamestownartcenter.org	

	



 

 

	
About	Town	–	Supporting	our	Members	

	
Linda	Sanfilippo		

has	paintings	and	woodcuts	in	the	North	Kingstown	Free	Library	through	November.	
	

Ann	Bianchi	
will	be	exhibiting	in	the	Wickford	Arts	holiday	"Small	Works	"show	November-December,	

	Wickford	Art	Association	
36	Beach	St.	

No.	Kingstown,	RI	02852	
Wickfordart.org	

     
Rita	Williams	

Rita	has	an	ongoing	exhibit	of	her	welcome	slates,	and	4	x	6	paintings	on	easels.	
at	The	Fantastic	Umbrella	Factory	in	Charlestown,	RI.	

Rita	will	be	at	The	New	Hope	Art	Gallery	for	the	November	to	in	Cranston,	RI		
at	the	Michael	A.Traficante	Enrichment	Center,		

1070	Cranston	St.	Cranston,	RI	02920	
follow	on	Facebook.com	

	
Rosemarie	Manson	
Benefit	Auction	

She	has	donated	two	of	her	paintings	to	this	exciting	event	for	the	Museum	
Visit	the	auction	online,	or	at	the	live	27th	Benefit	Auction,		

Saturday,	November	3rd,	2018	at	5pm.	
attleboroartsmuseum.org/auction-2018	

or	
Now	through	October	31st,	visit	the	2018	Online	Auction		

to	view	and	start	bidding	in	advance	of	the	live/silent	auction!	
www.biddingforgood.com/attleboroartsmuseum	

	
																																	Rose	will	be	at	The	New	Hope	Art	Gallery	in	Cranston,	RI		

at	the	Michael	A.Traficante	Enrichment	Center,		
1070	Cranston	St.	Cranston,	RI	02920	

Follow	on	Facebook.com	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	



 

 
 
 
 

	
	
 

 

 

 

 

 

	
About	Town	–	Supporting	our	Members	

	
Sharon	D.	Eisman	

	
Her	work	can	be	seen	on	an	ongoing	basis	at		

Studio	460	Gallery	in	Wickford.	
Home	of	the	award-winning	sculptor	of	fine	wood	and	found	objects,	Henry	Gauthier.	

Henry	and	Nancy	Gauthier	welcome	visitors	for	around	the	country	to	their	unique	gallery	
featuring	not	only	Henry's	work,	but	also	many	of	Rhode	Island's		award-winning	artists.	

	
Studio	460	Gallery	
460	Tower	Hill	Road	
North	Kingstown,	RI	

	
http://www.studio460gallery.com	

	
____________	

	
Attleboro	Arts	Museum	

Benefit	Auction	
She	has	donated	one	of	her	"Little	Gems"	to	this	exciting	event	for	the	Museum	

Visit	the	auction	online,	or	at	the	live	27th	Benefit	Auction,		
Saturday,	November	3rd,	2018	at	5pm.	
attleboroartsmuseum.org/auction-2018	

or	
Now	through	October	31st,	visit	the	2018	Online	Auction		

to	view	and	start	bidding	in	advance	of	the	live/silent	auction!	
www.biddingforgood.com/attleboroartsmuseum	

	
____________	

	
Parsing	Sign	and	Image	Exhibit			

continues	now	through	December	1,	2018	
Art	League	Rhode	Island	

	
at	the	Vets	Gallery	

One	Avenue	of	the	Arts,	Providence,	RI	
or	

visit	the	online	gallery	at	
https://artleaguerhodeisland.org/gallery-parsing-sign-and-image-exhibition	

	
	

• If	you	wish	to	have	us	mention	your	exhibits,	please	forward	info	to	
rosemariemanson@me.com	by	the	20th	of	month.	



	
 

 

	Artist	of	the	Month	
	

Craig	Bliss	is	currently	an	artist,	musician,	and	open-mike	host	at	
the	Greenwich	Hotel	on	Main	St.	in	East	Greenwich.		He	has	

exhibited	his	art	work	in	various	shows	in	RI.	
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                             
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you wish to be highlighted on the ARTIST OF THE MONTH page, please submit two 
images along with a brief bio to rosemariemanson@me.com  before the 20th of the 
month. 

 
 


